
 
 

Dated: 30.07.2025  
Ref. Advt.: ICP CET for Fellowship Courses (8June2025) 

Notice 

Completion of ICP Fellowship Exam June 2025 

The Indian College of Pediatrics (ICP) wishes to inform all concerned that the allotment process of 

the ICP Common Entrance Exam for Subspeciality Fellowship Courses for July 2025 Session is now 

complete. 

The next ICP Fellowship Entrance Exam for Jan 2026 session is tentatively scheduled for 

October/November 2025. The seats which remain vacant can be made available for the next 

examination if the individual centers so desire. The ICP office will soon communicate with all 

Chapters for the available seats for the next examination. 

We thank all chapters, centers, and candidates for their cooperation and support. 

 

Dr S Sitaraman 

Vice Chancellor 

Indian College of Pediatrics 

 


